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Hello Bear Families, 
The staff at Ursa Minor have been working around the clock during this national crisis to 

set up supplemental instruction for students. Our teachers and staff wanted to share 
some quick messages with their students and families. Please take a second to read 
them. ​Report cards will be visible on your child's Zangle account on Saturday.​ If 

you ever have any questions or need to gain access to come pick up any items left 
behind, please call 907-428-131. Thank you for your support during this time! 
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Richelle Lay  lay_richelle@asdk12.org 
K-6 Health/Social Emotional Learning 

 

 

To my students & families, 

I want you to know that I miss you very much. I know many of you may be feeling a variety of emotions 
during this time, know that you are not alone and we are here for you. I want to encourage you to stay 
positive, stay connected with your loved ones and find ways to take ownership of your education. As we 
move through uncharted waters please find ways to be active indoors and outdoors while practicing social 
distancing.  

 Optional Health Activities: 

-For 3 days, journal with pictures and words about your healthy habits. Include food, exercise, and sleep 

-Draw a hand washing picture. Include steps. Watch BrainPOPjr on hand washing for more information if 
you are able to go online. 

-Cut out and glue, or draw and color a MyPlate picture showing healthy foods for each food group. Watch 
BrainPOPjr on MyPlate for more information if you are able to go online. 

I would love it if you are able to send me photos or videos of you washing your hands, ways you are being 
active, and healthy snacks you’ve made so that I can see you and all the healthy things in which you have 
been taking part!  I miss you all and would love to hear/see how you are doing. Let me know if I can give 
you more supplemental information on ways to be healthy and active. Please feel free to email me with 
any questions that I may be able to answer at this time. 

March Monthly Theme: Human Growth and Development Parent Newsletters- These are the topics 
that we would be covering in Health Classes this week and next week 3/16-3/27 
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